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OFFICIAL DOCUMENTATION 

 

 

Dear Responsible Pharmacist,  
 
SAPC e-Note: SELF-INSPECTION DATE EXTENSION  
 
Please be informed that Council has granted all Responsible Pharmacists an extension on the 
submission date of the self-inspection to 01 May 2022.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
VM Tlala  
 
 
 

Registrar/CEO 
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